
Hi Families,  
Thanks for all the great support for the St. Jude's Trike-a-Thon this week.  It is such a wonderful 
tradition which brings together our families, physical fun and St. Jude's, a charity close to my 
heart. 
 

 
 

   
 
 



   
 

   
 



   
 

   
 
(Or skip-a-thon as Ellie Closs called it!) 
 
We also had some downtime this week to make stronger bonds of friendships. 
 



 
 
Upcoming 
2/4-2/8 Literacy Week 
 

 
 
2/4-2/5 Book Donation and Swap:  We are encouraging each family to bring in gently used 
books (at least 2) to donate.  The children will then take turns choosing a book to take 
home.  The rest of the books will be donated to local preschools in need. 
2/4  Seeking a Mystery Reader to join our class for a few minutes to read a book of choice. 
Time is Flexible. 



2/5  Books and Burgers  
       Writer's Block (4:00-7:00) Scheduled Story Time and Shopping (Portion of proceeds go to All 
Saints) 
       Burger Fi (Portion of proceeds go to All Saints) 
2/6  Cafe con Libros (9:00-9:45 am) Special family members or friends are invited to drop into 
class to read with your child.   
2/7  Throw Back Thursday: Favorite Staff Book Day  
2/8  Free Read Friday: Bring a favorite book from home to read with friends. 
 

 
 

We pray your week was as physically fit. 
 
Peggie and Cheryl 
 


